
September 21st, 2023

Friends, 

With deep regret we must postpone our 23rd Benefit Concert due to the inclement weather 

coming Saturday 9/23.  

We have incredible gratitude to Particle Theory, Reflections, Wig Jam, all the Let 

It Grow employees, our friends and all the lovely Dead Heads that have supported the 

Benefit for the past 22 years.  

We would also like to thank so many generous supporters that have kicked off our fundraising. 

We will be supporting our beneficiaries Autism CAN, Hope For The Warriors, and Tracers, 

Bergen County Division of Veterans Services.  

We will be looking to reconvene with our tribute to Jerry and The Grateful Dead on September 

7th, 2024. Please keep an eye out for our posts on Instagram, Facebook, and our website.  

Thank you with gratitude, 

Paul T. Imbarrato 

Let It Grow Giving, Inc.  

Let It Grow, Inc. Employees 

Friends of the Imbarrato Family 


